

Virginia Lottery

600 East Main Street, Richmond VA 23219

SUPPLIER PERMIT PRINCIPAL/KEY MANAGER APPLICATION

Applicant:		
	First, Middle, Last Name	
Affiliation:		

DEFINITIONS

An applicant for a Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit in the Commonwealth of Virginia must file this form **electronically** through the Department's online application portal. **This document is to be used for reference purposes only.**

11VAC5-90-10 defines a Principal as:

An individual who, solely or together with the individual's immediate family members, (i) owns or controls, directly or indirectly, five percent or more of the pecuniary interest in any entity that is a licensee, or (ii) has the power to vote or cause the vote of 5 percent or more of the voting securities or other ownership interests of such entity, and any person who manages a gaming operation on behalf of a licensee.

11 VAC5-90-10 defines Key Manager as:

- (a) An individual who owns, controls, or manages a licensee or otherwise exercises control over the gaming functions of a licensee;
- (b) An employee of a permit holder who manages, operates the facility, supervises the security of the facility, or is otherwise considered by the Department to be a Key Manager and,
- (c) Is not a gaming employee.

This application begins the process by which a person may be licensed by the Department as a Principal/Key Manager.

DURATION, FEES AND COSTS

Initial:

Initial Non-Refundable Application fee	\$ 5,000.00
Non-refundable Background Investigation Deposit	\$50,000.00
Fingerprint Fees	\$ 35.72
*Total	\$55,035.72

Yearly Fee: \$5,000.00 a year for the first four years.

Year Five – Renewal

Initial Application Fee	\$ 5,000.00
Non-Refundable Background Investigation Deposit	\$50,000.00
Fingerprint Fee	<u>\$ 35.72</u>
Total	\$55,035.72

*Background investigation costs:

The above Non-refundable Background Investigation Deposit is required at the time an Applicant files a Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit Application. Should the deposit be exhausted prior to the completion of the background investigation, the Applicant will be billed for any additional investigative costs incurred by the Department

TERM OF PERMIT, RENEWALS

Term:

A Virginia Principal/Key Manager Supplier permit is valid for <u>one year, with four automatic renewals</u>. A \$5,000 non-refundable application fee is due each year during the automatic renewal process.

Renewal process:

The Department may renew the Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit if the licensee:

- a. Submits an application for renewal to the Department at least 90 days before the employee's permit expires;
- b. Continues to comply with all licensing requirements;
- c. Submits to a background investigation; and
- d. Pays the permit renewal costs.

REMITTANCE OF FEES AND COSTS

Permit and application fees, as well as any subsequent background investigations fees, should be remitted as follows:

Wire Payment to:

- 1. Virginia Lottery Account Number: 4350 2908 74 46
- 2. Name of the Account Gaming License Fees
- 3. Transit Routing 026009593

ACH Payment to:

- 1. Virginia Lottery Account Number: 435029087446
- 2. Name of Account Gaming License Fees
- 3. Transit Routing 051000017

TABLE OF CONTENTS

		Page#
Section A	IMPORTANT NOTICES	5
Section B	INSTRUCTIONS	7
Section C	DEFINITIONS	8

Section D	EXHIBITS.		9
	Application (Checklist	10
	Exhibit 1	Applicant Information	11
	Exhibit 2	Photograph	12
	Exhibit 3(a)	Family/Social Data – Marriage(s)	12
	Exhibit 3(b)	Family/Social Data – Domestic Partner(s)	13
	Exhibit 3(c)	Family/Social Data – Civil Union(s)	13
	Exhibit 3(d)	Family/Social Data – Children & In-Law(s)	14
	Exhibit 3(e)	Family/Social Data – Siblings	14
	Exhibit 4	Educational Data	15
	Exhibit 5	Military Service Data	15
	Exhibit 6	Offices and Positions	16
	Exhibit 7	Business Entity Information	16
	Exhibit 8	Employment and Licensing Data	17
	Exhibit 9	Civil, Criminal and Investigatory Proceedings	21
	Exhibit 10	Financial Data	25
	Exhibit 11	Miscellaneous Questions	39
	Exhibit 12	Illegal Use of Controlled Dangerous Substances: Use	
		Of Alcohol in the Workplace; Problem Gambling	40
	Exhibit 13	References	39
	Exhibit 14	Federal, State and Foreign Tax Returns	42
	Exhibit 15	Authorization for Release of Information	43
	Exhibit 16	Affidavit of Individual Applicant	44
	Exhibit 17	Acknowledgement and Disclosure	45
	Exhibit 18	Military Records Form	46
	Exhibit 19	List of Required Documents	47

SECTION A - IMPORTANT NOTICES

- A.1 This form is an official document of the Department. Failure to complete the application in its entirety may cause your license to be delayed or denied.
- **A.2** A Virginia Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit is a privilege. The burden of proving qualifications to receive and hold a supplier permit is at all times on the Applicant. The Applicant accepts any and all risk of adverse public notice, embarrassment, criticism, emotional distress or financial loss that may result from any action with respect to this application. The Applicant expressly waives any and all claims for damages as result thereof. Information not called for in this form or in addition to that which is provided in response to this form may be requested. The Applicant shall provide all information, documents, materials and certifications at the Applicant's expense.
- **A.3** Applicant <u>must</u> make accurate statements and include all material facts. Any misrepresentations, failure to provide any requested information, or failure to meet any other requirement as set out in law or regulation may result in the denial of the application and may subject you to civil and/or criminal penalties.

- **A.4** The total cost of the investigation conducted pursuant to this application shall be borne by the Applicant. In addition, the Applicant is responsible for the payment of all application fees required under the law and regulations and the posting of a bond that may be required by the Department. The application will not be processed until the fees have been submitted.
- **A.5** The Applicant is under a continuing duty to **promptly** disclose any changes in the information provided in the application, as well as all changes to any of the materials submitted at the request of the Department. The duty to make such additional disclosures shall continue throughout any period of the license that is granted by the Department.
- **A.6** The Applicant shall **promptly** provide written notification to the Department of any corrections or changes to this application once submitted or to any of the materials submitted at the request of the Department.
- **A.7** All notices regarding the application will be sent to the email address provided by the Applicant on this form. The Applicant must immediately notify the Department of any change of address.
- **A.8** All submissions with and for this application become the property of the Department and will not be returned.
- **A.9** Once the application has been submitted to the Department, the Applicant <u>may not</u> withdraw its application without permission of the Department.

SECTION B - INSTRUCTIONS

These instructions are applicable to any Applicant seeking a Virginia Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit ("Permit"). If a business entity that applies for a permit is a subsidiary or if a business entity holding a license is to become a subsidiary, each holding company and each intermediary company with respect to the Applicant shall, as a condition of the subsidiary acquiring or retaining a license, provide all the information requested by the Department.

- **R1** Read each question carefully. Answer each and every question completely. If a question does not apply, check "NO".
- **B2** Do not misstate or omit any material fact(s). All information is subject to verification. False or misleading information is grounds for the Department to deny the application, or to suspend or revoke the license.
- All required documentation, such as business formation papers, tax returns and appendices, as well as the application forms that comprise an application package for a license, as listed above, must be submitted to the Account Representative representing your employer to upload into the gaming licensing system.
- In the event the Department receives a request under the Virginia Freedom of Information Act, the applicant will be contacted and requested to identify those portions of its application that it deems to be confidential, proprietary commercial information or trade secrets, and provide justification of why such materials, upon request, should not be disclosed by the Commonwealth of Virginia Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA") (Va. Code § 2.2-3700 et seq.) and the Virginia Public Procurement Act (Va. Code § 2.2-4300 et seq.). Confidential information supplied shall be revealed in the course of the necessary administration of this application. A blanket statement by an applicant that its entire application is confidential, proprietary commercial information or a trade secret is unacceptable. Applications shall be open to public inspection only after award of alicense has been made, to the extent permitted by the FOIA. Applicant is advised that, upon request for this information from a third party, the Department will make an independent determination whether the information may be disclosed. An applicant or licensee waives any liability of the Commonwealth of Virginia, and its employees and agents, the Board, and the Virginia Lottery for any damages resulting from any disclosure or publication in any manner.

When the Department receives a FOIA request, Staff retrieves and compiles all public records that are responsive to the request. "Public records" means all writings, recordings or other form of data compilation, prepared or owned by, or in the possession of a public body or its officers, employees or agents in the transaction of public business. After Staff compiles all responsive records, Department counsel reviews the request and the records, and makes a legal determination as to whether the records may be released.

- Additionally, when the Department receives a request for records of an entity that holds a gaming-related license, or a vendor registration, Department staff or Department counsel typically advise the entity of the request and our anticipated response. The entity may seek a court order preventing the Department from releasing records it wants kept confidential.
- **B6** The Department may request additional financial and other information as needed.
- **B7** The license and application fees described in the "Fees and Costs" section on Page 3 of this form are non-refundable. Additional costs and expenses may be incurred by the Department in its investigation of the Applicant. Background investigation costs will be assessed by the Department and shall be reimbursed to the Department promptly upon receipt of an invoice. The failure to reimburse the Department for background investigation costs is a basis for disqualification of the Applicant.

SECTION C - DEFINITIONS

Please refer to the list of Consolidated Definitions applicable to all casino applications, which is available on the website of the Virginia Lottery :

https://www.valottery.com/aboutus/casinosandsportsbetting

REMAINDER OF PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK

SECTION D EXHIBITS

Principal/Key Manager Permit

APPLICATION CHECKLIST

Use the following list to indicate with an "X" the exhibits that are attached with this application. All attachments are <u>Mandatory</u> and need to be submitted. If a question, exhibit or addendum is not applicable, indicate "<u>Not Applicable</u>" and <u>state why it is not applicable</u>. If any item is missing or not filed according to these directions, the application will be considered incomplete and will not be processed.

EXHIBIT NUMBER	EXHIBIT DESCRIPTION	PLACE "X" WHEN COMPLETED
1	Applicant Information	
2	Photograph	
3(a)	Family/Social Data – Marriage(s)	
3(b)	Family/Social Data – Domestic Partner(s)	
3(c)	Family/Social Data – Civil Union(s)	
3(d)	Family/Social Data – Children & In-Laws	
3(e)	Family/Social Data – Sibling(s)	
4	Educational Data	
5	Military Service Data	
6	Offices and Positions	
7	Business Entity Information	
8	Employment and Licensing Data	
9	Civil, Criminal and Investigatory Proceedings	
10	Financial Data	
11	Miscellaneous Questions	
12	Illegal Use of Controlled Dangerous Substances; Use of Alcohol in the Workplace; Problem Gambling	
13	References	
14	Federal, State and Foreign Tax Returns	
15	Authorization for Release of Information	
16	Affidavit of Individual Applicant	
17	Acknowledgement and Disclosure	
18	Military Records Form	
19	List of Required Documents	

<u>Note</u>: Please remember to provide this information to your Account Representative to upload the Exhibits listed on this checklist when submitting your completed application. If any appendices are necessary they must be provided by the Applicant.

Vir	gir	iia	L	otte	ery

			Exhibit 1 ant Information			
Last Name		First Nan		Middle Na	ame	Suffix (Jr., Sr., etc.)
Mailing Address Line	1	Mailing A	Address Line 2	1		1 /
City		State/Pro	vince	Postal Code		
Home Address Line 1 Mailing)	(If Different tha	n Home Ad	ldress Line 2			
City		State/Pro	vince	Postal Code		
Home Phone	Busine	ess Phone	Cell Phone	E-ma	ail Address	
Date of Birth	Social Secur	ity Number	U.S. Citizen YES NO		nch details and Number here:	indicate Alien
		List	t Other Name(s)			
Have you been known for each. Include Maid						state dates of use
Last Name (Nickname)	First Name	Middle Nam	e Suffix (J	r., Sr. etc.)	From Date/	To Date
List all addresses where you have lived during the last 15 years. (Attach separate sheet if necessary)						
			• •			
List all ad Street and N			ng the last 15 years. (City/State/Zip		ite sheet if nec From: Mo/Yr	
			• •			
			• •			
			• •			
			• •			
			• •			
			City/State/Zip			
Street and N	umber	Applicant I	City/State/Zip Descriptive Informati	on	From: Mo/Yr	To: Mo/Yr
Street and No	Color of Eyes		City/State/Zip Descriptive Informati			To: Mo/Yr
Street and N	Color of Eyes	Applicant I	Descriptive Informati	on Feet (Inches) Marital St	From: Mo/Yr	To: Mo/Yr
Sex Driver License Numb Tattoos, Scars or Dist	Color of Eyes	Applicant I Color of Ha State Issued Race*	Descriptive Informatiair Height	on Feet (Inches) Marital Sta	Weightatus (Single, M	To: Mo/Yr
Street and No	Color of Eyes	Applicant I Color of Ha State Issued Race* Are you of His	Descriptive Informatiair Height spanic/Latino origin?	on Feet (Inches) Marital State Divorced,	Weight Widowed)	ht (lbs)
Sex Driver License Numb Tattoos, Scars or Dist	Color of Eyes	Applicant I Color of Ha State Issued Race* Are you of His	Descriptive Informati air Height d spanic/Latino origin? Yean Black/African Amo	on Feet (Inches) Marital Standivorced, Tes No Perican Nativ	Weight Widowed) Weight Widowed)	ht (lbs)
Sex Driver License Numb Tattoos, Scars or Dist	Color of Eyes	Applicant I Color of Ha State Issued Race* Are you of His Caucasia America	Descriptive Informaticair Height d spanic/Latino origin? Black/African Amo	on Feet (Inches) Marital St. Divorced, Tes No Prican Nativ	Weigl atus (Single, M Widowed)	ht (lbs)
Sex Driver License Numb Tattoos, Scars or Dist	Color of Eyes	Applicant I Color of Ha State Issued Race* Are you of His Caucasia America * Multiracial r	Descriptive Informaticair Height spanic/Latino origin? Yean Black/African Amen Indian/Alaska Native respondents may select all approximately and the select all approximately app	on Feet (Inches) Marital Station Divorced, Ses No Prican Native Native Nother: policable racial ca	Weigl atus (Single, M Widowed)	ht (lbs) [arried, Separated,
Sex Driver License Numb Tattoos, Scars or Dist (Please Describe)	Color of Eyes er inguishing Marks	Applicant I Color of Ha State Issued Race* Are you of His Caucasia America * Multiracial r	Descriptive Informaticair Height spanic/Latino origin? Yean Black/African Amen Indian/Alaska Native respondents may select all approximately and the select all approximately app	on Feet (Inches) Marital Station Divorced, Ses No Prican Native Na	Weight Widowed) Weight Widowed) Hawaiian/Pacific Legories.	ht (lbs) [arried, Separated,
Sex Driver License Numb Tattoos, Scars or Disti (Please Describe) Have you ever been i	Color of Eyes er inguishing Marks	Applicant I Color of Ha State Issued Race* Are you of His Caucasia America * Multiracial r	Descriptive Informatical Height Black/African Amen Indian/Alaska Native respondents may select all ages NO If, yes	on Feet (Inches) Marital Standard Sta	Weight Widowed) Weight Widowed) Hawaiian/Pacific Legories.	ht (lbs) [arried, Separated, Islander Asian
Sex Driver License Numb Tattoos, Scars or Disti (Please Describe) Have you ever been i	Color of Eyes er inguishing Marks	Applicant I Color of Ha State Issued Race* Are you of His Caucasia America * Multiracial r	Descriptive Informatical Height Black/African Amen Indian/Alaska Native respondents may select all ages NO If, yes	on Feet (Inches) Marital Standard Sta	Weight Widowed) Weight Widowed) Hawaiian/Pacific Legories.	ht (lbs) [arried, Separated, Islander Asian

Exhibit 2 Photograph

Please upload a <u>Passport</u> quality color photograph of you alone that is recent (taken within the last six months), presents a good likeness of you, and is 2x2 (max. 3x3) inches in size. The image size measured from the bottom of your chin to the top of your head (including hair) should not be less than 1 inch and not more than 1-3/8 inches. The photographs must be color, clear, with a full front view of your face. The photographs must be taken in street attire, without a hat, head covering, or dark glasses. Photographs retouched so that your appearance is changed are unacceptable.

Exhibit 3(a)							
	Family/Social Data – Marriage(s)						
What is your current marit		Married	Separated	Divorced	Widow/Widower		
How many times have you			_				
	(CURRENT M					
Name (Last, First, Middle)		Date of B	irth	Dat	e of Marriage		
Address							
City		State			Postal Code		
Where Married:			Place of Birth	<u> </u>			
Maiden Name:			Phone Number	er			
	PR	EVIOUS MA	ARRIAGE (S)				
Name of Former Spouse (include Maiden name)	Date & Place of Marriage	Date of Birth	Jurisdiction of Ma and Divorce/Annu		at address of former spouse		

Exhibit 3(b)					
Family/So	cial Data	a – Domestic	Partne	r(s)	
Present and former domestic partner(s) – Pro	ovide names	, date of birth, pl	one numb	er and occu	pation of each domestic
partner, beginning with the most recent.		an: 4			T
Name (Last, First, Middle)	Date	of Birth		Present o (indicate	r Former Partner one)
Address 1	•				
Address 2					
City	State	e			Postal Code
Occupation	•		Phone Nu	mber	
Name (Last, First, Middle)	Date	of Birth		Present o (indicate	r Former Partner one)
Address 1					
Address 2					
City	State	e			Postal Code
Occupation			Phone Nu	mber	
Family		nibit 3(c) Data – Civil U	U nion(s)		
Present and former civil union(s) – Provide c				union occur	red, and partner's
name, date of birth, place of birth, home add	of dissolution		pation.	Where Civi	l Union Occurred:
				Where civi	romon occurred.
Name of Partner (Last, First, Middle, Pre-union)		Partner's Occupa	ation		
Date of Birth (Month, Day, Year		Place of Birth (C	City/Town, C	County, State	e/Province, Country)
Home Address (City/Town, County, State/Provi	nce, Country	, Postal Code)	Telep	hone Numbe	er
Date of Civil Union Date of	of dissolution	1		Where Civi	l Union Occurred:
Name of Partner (Last, First, Middle, Pre-union))	Partner Occupati	ion		
Date of Birth (Month, Day, Year)		Place of Birth (C	City/Town, C	County, State	e/Province, Country)
Home Address (City/Town, County, State/Provi	nce, Country	, Postal Code)	Telep	hone Numbe	er

<u>Exhibit 3(d)</u> Family/Social Data – Children & In-Laws								
			ed children and the amoung to the support of, and pro					
Name	Date of Birth	Birth Place	Address (No., Stre City, State, Country,	et, Apt.,	Amt. of Support (If a Dependent)			
Please mark the approp	oriate response r	egarding your child	support obligations:					
	rt order for the su	apport of one or more	children and am in complian					
section above); or	entorcing the ord	er for the repayment of	of the amount owed pursuant	to the order (ind	cate amount in			
approved by the publ	ic agency/court e	enforcing the order for	children and am NOT in cor r the repayment of the amoun	nt owed pursuant				
Identify the public agen	cy/court respon		he child support order (if ap					
Name		Ad	dress	Contact Perso	n and Phone			
			cent occupation of parent, p leceased, list last address ar		ormer parents-			
in-iaw, or legar guartila	ns, nving or dec	eased. If retired of t	Address					
Name (Include Maide		Birth City/	., Street, Apt#/Flat#, Town, State/Province, ntry, Zip/Postal Code)	Phone Number	Occupation			
Father: Mother:								
Father-in-law: Mother-in-law:								
Former								
Parents-in-law*: * For former parents-in-la	w, only provide r	names						
		<u>Exhi</u> l	bit 3(e)					
]	Family/Social 1	Data – Sibling(s)					
List names, dates of bir and their respective spo		ses and phone numb	pers, and the most recent oc	cupations of bro	thers and sisters			
Name (Include Maiden)	Date of Birth		eet, Apt#/Flat#, City/Town Country, Zip/Postal Code)	, Phone Number	Occupation			
Sibling:	Dirth	State/110vinee,	Country, Zip/1 ostai Code)	rvamber				
Spouse:								
Sibling: Spouse:								
Sibling:								
Spouse:								

Exhibit 4 Educational Data

Beginning with secondary school (high school), provide the information listed below with respect to each school, college, graduate or post graduate school you have attended.

8	8							
From: (Mo/Yr)	To: (Mo/Yr)	Name and Address of School, Training Program, Etc.	Description of Education Program	List Any Degree or Certification Attained	Graduated Yes or No			
Exhibit 5 Military Service Data								

1. Have you ever served in a military organization of any country or have you been an active or inactive member of a

reserve force of any cou	ntry?	•	·	·		☐ YES ☐ NO		
If "YES", provide the fo	ollowing informatio	n:						
Country of Service:			Branch	of Service:				
Service Serial #:			Highest Rank Held:					
Period(s) of Active Service:					To:	From:		
,								
2. Date and type of disc Military Service(s). Upl								
Date of discharge/separat	ion		Type of discharge(s)					
3. Have you ever been t If "YES", complete the		urt martial or have	e you had	l charges** filed a	gainst you?	☐ YES ☐ NO		
Nature of Charge or Arrest	Date and Location of Charge or Arrest	Name of Mili Organization F Charges		Disposition (C Acquit Dismissed, Ple	ted,	Sentence		

^{*}In the United States, a military record is called a DD214. If you have served in the U.S. Military, you should provide a copy of this record. If your military service was in another country, you should provide a copy of whatever official documentation was provided to you at the time of your discharge.

^{**}Charges filed against you by the military authorities in any country would fall under the code of military justice applicable to that jurisdiction. In the United States, this includes any charges filed against you under Article 15 of the Uniform Code of Military Justice (summary court, deck court, captain's mast, company punishment, etc.)

Exhibit 6 Offices and Positions

1. List all offices, trusteeships, directorships or fiduciary position (including non-profit charitable entities and family trusts) held by you with any firm, corporation, association, partnership or other business entity during the last ten year period. Begin with the most recent and work backward.

Da	tes	Title of Office or Position	Name and Address of Firm, Corporation,	
From:	To:	Held	Association, Partnership or Other Business	Compensation Received
(Mo/Yr)	(Mo/Yr)	11010	Entity	

2. List all government positions and offices, whether salaried or unsalaried, held by you during the last ten year period. Begin with the most recent and work backward.

Da	tes	Title of Office or Position	Name and Address of Government	Compensation Received
From:	To:	Held	Agency/Organization	
(Mo/Yr)	(Mo/Yr)			

Exhibit 7 Business Entity Information

(Information concerning the Business Entity with which you are a Principal)

<u>Business Name</u> - As it is written on the Article of Incorporation, by-laws or other official documents filed with the state or federal government. Supply all names such as "Trade Names" and "Doing Business As" ("DBA")

Address line 1 Address line 2 City State Postal Code Mailing Address line 3 (if different from above) Address line 4 City State Postal Code Telephone Number Fax Number Web Site Address Applicant's Association With Business Entity

Name of Business in which I am a Principal

Explain Role within Business Entity: Job title and description of duties.

			Employ	<u>Exhi</u> yment and		ing Da	ata	
*Casino or ga	aming/gamb	oling related comp	any include	s any form or ty	ype of casino,	gaming/g	gambling related op	iction? YES NO eration, any manufacturer of ting, Internet gaming, etc.
Name Gaming/Ga Related Com Country/Stat You Were E	mbling pany and e Where	Name. Mailing Address and Telephone Number of Employer(s)	From: (Mo/Yr)	To: (Mo/Yr)	Title/Pos Held a Descripti Dutio	and ion of	Name of Supervisor	Reason for Leaving
		1 7		1				
					· ·			
Begin with y service. For	our prese	nt job and worl o or gaming/gai	k backwar nbling rel	ds. Include a ated employn	ll part-time nent identif	and ful	l-time employme ne previous quest	ge 18, whichever is less. Int and any military ion, you are only Indicate the decompany on this
Dat	tes	Name, M Address	\mathcal{C}	Title/Position		Name	e of Supervisor	Reason for Leaving/Compensation
From: (Mo/Yr)	To: (Mo/Y	Teleph	one er of	ne of				at Departure
2 11/11			. 1: //2					
Ü		employment lis harged, suspend		ed to resign f	rom emplos	vment?		☐ YES ☐ NO
b. During th	e last ten-	year period, w	ere you ev	er charged w	ith any infr	action		
	·	nployment whi			•	•		☐ YES ☐ NO
resign or dis		n, complete the	following	chart as to ea	ach such tin	ne you w	vere discharged, s	suspended, asked to
Date of Disc Suspens Resignation Disciplinary	ion, on or	Name and Add of Employe		Name of	f Supervisor			Discharge, Suspension, or Disciplinary Action

		npensated emplo n period. Begin				eld by y	our spouse or domest	ic partner during the			
From: (Mo/Yr)	To: (Mo/Yr)	Name, Addr		Telephone N loyer	Number of		Title/Position Held				
officer in a	any capacity	during the last	twelve (mestic p	oartner served as a tru	istee or other fiduciary			
	complete that tes	e following char	t:			7					
From: (Mo/Yr)	To: (Yr/Mo)	Capacity	Nat	ure Of Trus	t Or Other I	und	Income Received	For Whom Held			
officer? 6b. Have y fiduciary	ou, or your officer?	YES NO	stic part	tner, ever b	Ü		•	on as a trustee or other			
Date		Capacity	Nat	ure of Trust	or Other O	ffice	Reason for Denial,	Suspension or Removal			
occupation broker or jockey, ra include all ever appli withdraw	nal license, p salesman, a ce dog owne coholic beve ed and your n or is curre	oermit or certific ccountant, attor r, securities dea rage or driver's	cation, i rney, me ler, con license) s grante	n any juris dical, boxii tractor, pilo). You must	diction, inc ng promote ot, insurand answer "Y returned to	luding b r, mana ce or any ES" to	out not limited to the f ger, race horse owner y other type of profes	r, trainer or manager, sional license. (Do not ryour domestic partner			
n ies,	complete th	c ronowing char		Da	tes	Nar	ne and Address of	D' '' 0.1			
Name	on License	Type of L	icense	From: (Mo/Yr)	To: (Mo/Yr)		Licensing gency/Organization	Disposition of the Application			

8. Have any of the licens previous question ever I YES NO										
If "YES", complete the	following char	t as to each o	denial, susp	ension,	revo	cation or con	ditions:			
Type of License, Permit or Certificate	Nam	ne & Address dovernmental acy/Organizat	Date of Denial, Suspension, Revocation, Sanction or Condition				Reason(s) for Denial, Suspension, or Revocation			
9. Has any entity in whi a 5% or greater interest denied, suspended, revo If "YES", complete the	t ever had a lic ked, or subjec	ense, permit t to any cond	t or certifica litions?	ate issu	ed by \[\sum Y	a governme ES NO				
	Position Held	t as to cach	uciiiai, susp	CHSIOH	01 10	vocation.				
Name of Entity	by You, Spouse, domestic partner	y You, pouse, omestic Type of License, Permi or Certificate		it Type of Action Taken Name and A of Govern Agency/Organ Taking Ac			nment Date of Action		(-)	
			$\overline{}$							
10. List any group, firm of 5% or more for the p corporations in which y	ast twenty (15) years, or si								
	ame(s) &								State/Province	
From: To: (Mo/Yr)	ddress(es)	of usiness(es)	% Interest by Yo			ame(s) of ner Owners	Address(Other Ov		and Country of Organization or Incorporation	
								+		
11. Have you, your spot or suitability, qualificat operation (including an mutuel operation, lotter must answer "YES" to gaming agency for any If "YES", complete the	ion or other au y manufacture y, sports betti this question if reason, withdr	othorization or of gaming, ng, Internet you ever ap awn or is cur	to participa /gambling e gaming, etc plied and y	ate in an equipme e.) or alc our app	ny for ent, j cohol	rm or type of unket operat ic beverage (casino, gaion, horse operation ted, denie	aming/g racing, in any j d, retur	ambling related dog racing, pari- urisdiction? You	

Virginia Lottery	Principal/Key Manager Permit Application									
Name and Address of Licensing Agency/Organization (Including Country, State/Province, County, Municipality/Town)	Type of License, Permit, Approval or Registration	Date of Application	Disposition (Granted Denied, Pending, etc.							
finding or suitability, qua	lification or other auth ed to appear to testify, vhich you were applyin	orization identified in or otherwise participa	the previous question,	ense, permit, registration, were you, your spouse, or eeding, before the licensing YES NO						
Name and Address of Licer Agency or Commission		Nature o	of Hearing	Was Testimony Given?						
			,							
direct or indirect financia that has applied to any lic qualification in connection	l or ownership interest ensing agency in any j n with any form or typ gambling equipment, j ming, etc.), or alcohol less than 1% of the sto	t in any group, firm, co urisdiction for any lice e of a casino, gaming/g unket operation, horse ic beverage operation?	orporation, partnership ense, permit, registratio gambling related opera e racing, dog racing, pa	on, finding or suitability, or tion (including any ri-mutuel operation, lottery,						
Name and Address of Business Entity		Date of Licensing which Ap	Address of Agency to plication Made Address of Type of l Applie							

siblings, uncles, aunts, nepher and sisters-in-law whether by employed in any form or type jurisdiction?	r family (spouse, domestic part ws, nieces, fathers-in-law, moth whole or half blood, by marria of casino or gaming/gambling of your family (spouse, parents	ers-in-law, sons-in-law, daugh ige, adoption or natural relatio related operation as defined in	ters-in-law, brothers-in-law, onship) associated with or a the previous question in any
aunts, nephews, nieces, father	s-in-law, mothers-in-law, sons- od, by marriage, adoption or na	in-law, daughters-in-law, brot	hers-in-law, and sisters-in-law
If "YES" to either question, c	omplete the following chart:		
Name of Person	Relationship	Name of Gaming/Gambling or Alcoholic Beverage Business and Address	Business Telephone

Exhibit 9 Civil, Criminal and Investigatory Proceedings

IMPORTANT:

The Department *will make inquiries* to establish whether the individuals and subsidiaries listed in this application have had any involvement with law enforcement agencies. Failure to disclose any such involvement will be taken into account when assessing the Applicant's character, honesty and integrity.

This section asks about any arrests, offenses or charges against the Applicant, the Applicant's Spouse or Domestic Partner and the Applicant's Children.

Prior to answering this question, carefully review the definitions and instructions which follow.

DEFINITIONS: For purposes of this question:

- A. "Arrest" includes any time that you were stopped by any law enforcement officer and advised that you were under arrest, detained, held for questioning or were requested by a law enforcement officer to come to a law enforcement office or facility and answer questions. "Arrest" also includes any circumstances in which you were taken into custody by any law enforcement officer, fingerprinted, detained in any jail or detention center, or otherwise been the subject of a court order to appear in a judicial proceeding in which you were accused of a "crime or offense" as defined in subsection C.
- B. "Charge" includes any indictment, complaint, information, summons, or other notice of the alleged commission of any "offense."
- C. "Offense" includes all felonies, misdemeanors, and summary offenses that may have required you to appear before any municipal, state, or federal grand jury, court, or any other judicial tribunal except juvenile court. "Offense" also includes all driving-related charges or offense which carry any period of incarceration.

INSTRUCTIONS:

- 1) Answer "Yes" and provide all information to the best of your ability EVEN IF:
 - A. You did not commit the offense charged;
 - B. The charges were dismissed or downgraded to a lesser charge;
 - C. You completed a pretrial intervention or other rehabilitation or diversionary program;
 - D. You were not convicted:
 - E. You did not serve any time in a correctional facility;
 - F. The charges or offenses happened a long time ago; or
 - G. You were not arrested for the charge.
- 2) Answer "No" if:
 - A. You have never been charged with or arrested for any crime or offense;
 - B. You were arrested or charged when you were under eighteen (18) years of age and your arrest or charge, including any sentence that a court imposed, was adjudicated entirely in juvenile court;
 - C. The records of the charge or arrest have been expunged pursuant to an order of court or otherwise sealed by a court of competent jurisdiction.

<u>Ouc</u>

estion:	
Has the Applicant;	
Has the Applicant's Spouse;	
Has the Applicant's domestic partner; or	
Have any of the Applicant's children ever been indicted, ar	rested, charged with, or convicted of, a
criminal offense or been a party to or named as an unindicted	ed conspirator in any criminal proceeding
in this state or any other jurisdiction?	Yes No

If "Yes", use the chart below to provide information concerning criminal history.

Virginia Lottery				Princ	cipal/	Key Manage	r Permit A	Appli	cation
1. As defined above, has the Applicant's children ever be							oartner; o	r any	y of the YES NO
If "YES", complete the follow	wing char	·t:							
Nature of Charge or Offense/Location of Where Incident Occurred		Charge or ffense	of La	ne and Address nw Enforcement ency or Court Involved	A	sposition (Corcquitted, Disnading, Pardon	nissed,		Sentence (if any)
						·			
								7	
you, or named you as an unit YES NO If "YES", complete the follow Name and Address of Gove	wing chai		dicted	co-conspirator i	n any	criminal pro	oceeding ii	n any	y jurisdiction?
Agency/Organization Inv		1	Vature (of Proceeding		Outcome/	Dispositio	n	Date
3. To the best of your knowl agency/organization, court, of federal, national, etc.) other If "YES", complete the follows:	commission than in co	on, committe onnection wi	e, grar th a tra	d jury or invest	tigato	ry body (loca	al, state, co	ounty	y, provincial,
Name and Address of Court Other Agency		or Investigat	_	Testimony Given?	Tes	timony was Given	Appro	oproximate Time Period of Investigation	
4a. Have you ever been called polygraph exam, by any gov body (local, state, county, pr summons?	ernmenta	l agency/org	ganizat	ion, court, comr	nissio	n, committee	e, grand ju	ıry o	r investigative
4b. Have you ever been subpcivilor criminal investigatory hearing? YES									
If "YES" to either question,	complete	the followin	g char	t:					

Virginia Lottery						Princ	cipal/Key Mana	iger Peri	nit Application		
Name and Address of C Other Agency/Organiz		Nature of Proceeding or Investigation			Was Date on wh Testimony Given? Given			y was	Approximate Time Period of Investigation		
5. Have you ever receive criminal investigation o								sed, susp	oended or deferi YES	red any	
If "YES", complete the		chart:									
Date of Pardon, Disma Suspension or Defer		Type of	f Action	Taken	Nan				gency/Organizat ension or Deferra		
6. Has your spouse, don offense in any jurisdiction	on?		dren, ste			adopted	children ever	been arr	ested or charged	l with any	
If "YES", complete the	following c		т.,								
Name of Person	Relations	ship C	Vature of Charge or ffense	Date Charge Offen	or Law Enforcement		Enforcement ncy or Court	Disposition (Convicted, Acquitted, Dismissed, Pending, Pardoned, etc.)		Sentence (if any)	
					\						
											
7. In the past fifteen (15 corporation, ever been a defendant? (Include ma YES NO If "YES", complete the	a party to a trimonial,	a lawsuit negligen	t, as eith	ner a plair	ıtiff o	r defend	lant or an arbi	tration a	s either a claima		
Date Filed Na	me & Addr of Court		ocket/Ca Number		er Paı Sui	rties to t	Nature of	Suit	Disposition	Date of Disposition	
8. In the past fifteen (15 corporation, which you arbitration or bankrupt If "YES", complete the	were assoc	ciated wi						een a pa			
If "YES", complete the following chart: Name of Entity Type of E				Entity	Approximate Date (s) of Lawsuit/Arbitration/Bankruptcy				Where Action Filed (City/Town, State/Province, County)		

		Principal/Key Manager Permit Application								
						_				
9. In the past ten (15) years, have your regulation or code of any local, state summary or motor vehicle offense?	e, county,			al or national go						
f "YES", complete the following ch			0.001							
Governmental Agency/Organiza	tion	Nature	of Charge	Date		Disposition				
f "YES", complete the following ch	art:	Data	of Evolusion		Daggar	for Evolucion				
Gaming/Gambling Agency		Date	of Exclusion		Reason	for Exclusion				
		Finai	hibit 10 ncial Data							
		Applicant O	wnership Inte	rest						
. Do you have an ownership interest Principal employee?	st, financ	ial interest, or	financial inves	tment in the bu	ısiness enti	ity for which you are				
f "YES", list all debt and equity ho	ldings in	the business er	ntity. (If necess	ary, copy exhib	oit and atta	ich to application.)				
	es or Unit	s held and Holo	ling/Investmen	t/Interest		Percentage of Interest in all Outstanding				
List Number of Shar						Shares in Business Entity				
List Number of Shar						Shares in Business				
List Number of Shar						Shares in Business				
List Number of Shar						Shares in Business				
List Number of Shar						Shares in Business				
List Number of Shar						Shares in Business				
List Number of Shar						Shares in Business				

Nature of	f Lien/Debt	When I	Filed	Where Fil	led	Current Status	
						Status	
	ny bankruptcy o	djudicated bankrupt o or insolvency law in any nart:		r any type of	bankrupte	ey, insolvency or YES NO	
Date Adjudica	ited/Filed	Docket/Case Number	Name and Ad	Name and Address of Court			
			Ť				
_						<u> </u>	
or any type of bank "YES", complete Date	the following ch Docket/Case	vency under any bankinart: Name and Address	of Name and	y law? Address of Fi	□ Y	Name and Address of	
or any type of bank f "YES", complete Date	kruptcy or insol- the following cl	vency under any bankı nart:	of Name and	y law?	□ Y	YES NO	
f "YES", complete	the following ch Docket/Case	vency under any bankinart: Name and Address	of Name and	y law? Address of Fi	□ Y	Name and Address of	
Date Adjudicated/Filed Have you as an ir usiness entity that dministrationor m	the following cl Docket/Case Number	Name and Address Court oer of a partnership, or oidation, receivership of	of Name and	Address of Fi Party r officer of a	iling corporatio	Name and Address of Trustee n ever been in a	
or any type of bank f "YES", complete Date Adjudicated/Filed . Have you as an in	the following cl Docket/Case Number	vency under any bankinart: Name and Address Court Der of a partnership, or idation, receivership of the court of the cou	of Name and of Name and of owner, director of r been placed under	Address of Fi Party r officer of a er some form	corporation of governing YES	Name and Address of Trustee n ever been in a mental	
Date Adjudicated/Filed Have you as an ir usiness entity that dministrationor m f "YES", complete	the following cl Docket/Case Number ndividual, member has been in liquonitoring?	Name and Address Court Der of a partnership, or idation, receivership of the court is a court in the court in the court is a court in the court in t	of Name and of owner, director or been placed under	Address of Fi Party r officer of a	corporation of governing YES Placed quidation, ership,	Name and Address of Trustee n ever been in a mental	
Date Adjudicated/Filed Have you as an ir usiness entity that dministrationor m f "YES", complete	the following cl Docket/Case Number ndividual, member has been in liquonitoring?	Name and Address Court oer of a partnership, on hidation, receivership of hart: Tour Relationship to	of Name and of Name and of owner, director of r been placed under Liquidation,	Address of Fi Party r officer of a er some form Reason Under Liq Receive	corporation of governing YES Placed quidation, ership,	Name and Address of Trustee n ever been in a mental NO	
Date Adjudicated/Filed Have you as an inusiness entity that dministrationor m "YES", complete	the following cl Docket/Case Number ndividual, member has been in liquonitoring?	Name and Address Court oer of a partnership, on hidation, receivership of hart: Tour Relationship to	of Name and of Name and of owner, director of r been placed under Liquidation,	Address of Fi Party r officer of a er some form Reason Under Liq Receive	corporation of governing YES Placed quidation, ership,	Name and Address of Trustee n ever been in a mental NO	
Date Adjudicated/Filed Have you as an inusiness entity that dministrationor m "YES", complete Name and Address Entity Have your wages are an inusiness of the secution or the like	the following cl Docket/Case Number Individual, member Individua	Name and Address Court Per of a partnership, or hidation, receivership of a partnership to Business Entity There income been subject ten (10) year period?	of Name and of Name and owner, director of reen placed under Liquidation, Receivership, etc.	Address of Fi Party r officer of a er some form Reason Under Liq Receive	corporation of governing YES Placed quidation, ership, c.	Name and Address of Trustee n ever been in a mental NO Present Status	
Date Adjudicated/Filed Have you as an inusiness entity that dministrationor m "YES", complete Name and Address Entity Have your wages are an inusiness entity that dministration in the like are an inusiness entity that dministration in the like are an inusiness entity that dministration in the like are are are are are are are are are ar	the following cl Docket/Case Number ndividual, memle has been in lique onitoring? the following cl of Business Y , earnings, or other during the pass the following cl	Name and Address Court Per of a partnership, or idation, receivership of Business Entity her income been subject ten (10) year period?	of Name and of Name and owner, director of r been placed under Liquidation, Receivership, etc. ct to garnishment,	Address of Fi Party r officer of a er some form Reason Under Liq Receive etc attachment,	corporation of governing YES Placed quidation, ership, c.	Name and Address of Trustee n ever been in a mental NO Present Status rder, voluntary wage YES NO	
Date Adjudicated/Filed Have you as an ir usiness entity that dministrationor m f "YES", complete Name and Address Entity Entity Have your wages.	the following cl Docket/Case Number Individual, member Individua	Name and Address Court Per of a partnership, or hidation, receivership of a partnership to Business Entity There income been subject ten (10) year period?	of Name and of Name and owner, director of r been placed under Liquidation, Receivership, etc. ct to garnishment,	Address of Fi Party r officer of a er some form Reason Under Liq Receive	corporation of governing YES Placed quidation, ership, c.	Name and Address of Trustee n ever been in a mental NO Present Status rder, voluntary wage	

7 In the nast	ten (10) v	ears have	you ever had an	v nroner	ty real or n	ersons	al renosses	sed by a finan	ce company in any
jurisdiction?	, ten (10) y	cars, nave	you ever had an	у ріореі	cy, rear or p	CI SUII	л, героззез	sea by a man	YES NO
If "YES", con	mplete the	following	chart:						
Тур	e of Prope	rty	Date Repos	ssessed	Compan	Name and Address of Company Repossessing Property		Reason for Repossession	
8. During the last ten (10) year period, have you been: a. An executor(trix), administrator or other fiduciary of any estate; b. A beneficiary or legatee under a will or received anything of value under an intestacy statute; or c. A settler/grantor, beneficiary or trustee of any trust? YES NO If "YES", complete the following chart as to each estate and trust:									
	-	Ī			Date(s) on w	hich F	Positions	Amount of C	Compensation or Nature
	nd Location ate/Trust	ı of	Position/Interes Held	it	were Held			and V	Value of Benefit nted/Received
								010	
disclosed in y If "YES", con	our answo	er to the professions)				·	☐ YES ☐ NO
Description	n of Trust	Loca	ation of Trust	Name	of Trustee(s)	Names of	Other (s) with 1	Interests in Your Trust
						,			
	(You may	exclude t	ol in trust, or oth hose assets or lia chart:						or entity in any YES NO
122,002	-	ption of Tr		I	ocation of T	rust	Name	es of Other (s) v	with Interest in Trust
								(-)	
			<u> </u>						
11a. Please s	tate your	country of	residence	•					
			period, have you side the country o					ol over or inte	rest in any bank
If "YES", con	mplete the	following	chart:						
From: (Mo/Yr)	To: (Mo/Yr		ne and Address of on Holding Acco		Account Number			ress of Each Appearing on count	Present Amount Held/Amount Held Before Closing Acct

fire, theft, automobile or insurance policy within the past ten (10) year period YES UNO If "YES", complete the following chart:

17. Have you, your spouse, domestic partner, or dependent children filed any claims in excess of \$100,000 under any

Date of Claim	Nature of Claim	Name and Address of Insurance Carrier	Disposition

		Principal/Key Manager Permit Application					
ny gift or gifts, whe n any one year perio	ther tangible o	r intangible w	hich either ii	domestic partner or ndividually or in the			
f "YES", complete t				D ::: 6	G:0		77.1
Name of the Donor	Name of the Donor or Donee Date Gift Gi		n/Received	Description of	Gift	Approxii	nate Value
·	ccess to the fun	ds in any other	r safe deposit	urisdiction? boxes in any jurisdic	tion?		
f "YES" to either qu	-		ng chart:		Type	of Account	Account No.
Name and Address of Bank or Other Institution/Business Where Located			Name(s) in which Account(s) or Safa Danagit Pay(as) Hold (Saving			s, Checking, Deposit, etc.)	Safe Deposi Box No.
20. In the past ten (1 excess of \$10,000? YES NO f "YES", complete t			8, whichever	is less, have you rec	eived any	referral or find	er's fee in
Name and Address	of All Parties I	nvolved	Nature of Go	ods or Services Provid	led Ar	mount Received	Date
Traine and Tradeos		ii voi vou	Tracare or Go	045 01 501 110 110	711		Received
			7				
1. Have you, in the nsured payment of a	loan, debt or	other financia		whichever is less, giv nany jurisdiction?	en a guar		or otherwise YES
		Date Oblig	ation Made	Name(s) of Per Responsible for Ob			Underlying gation
Nature of Obligation Guarantee,	eic.)			İ		1	

		NET	WORTH STATEMENT	- ASSETS AND LIABILITIES				
Please list all assets, tangible ar domestic partner or dependent of values as of the date of this stat should be noted in the column p	children. For each line item ement unless this cannot re-	, list both the cost of the asset asonably be done, in which case	and the present market se any special valuation date	Please list all liabilities of you, your spouse, domestic partner and dependent children. Enter the amount as of the date of this statement. Detail each line entry on the appropriate schedule.				
ASSET	Cost at Date Acquired or Purchased (A)	Current Market Value (B)	Special Valuation Date, If Any	LIABILITY	Original Amount of Liability (C)	Amount Outstanding (D)		
1. Cash a) On Hand		a)		10. Notes Payable (Schedule I)				
b) In bank (Schedule A) 2. Loans, Notes and Other Receivables (Schedule B)		b)	b)	11. Loans and Other Payables (Schedule J)				
3. Securities (Schedule C)				12. Taxes Payable (Schedule K)				
4. Real Estate Interests (Schedule D)				13. Mortgages or Liens on Real Estate (Schedule L)				
5. Cash Value Life Insurance (Schedule E)				14. Loans Against Insurance/Pensions (Schedule M)				
6. Cash Value Pension/ Retirement Funds (Schedule F)				15. Other Indebtedness (Schedule N)				
7. Furniture and Clothing (Reasonable Estimate)				TOTAL LIABILITIES				
8. Vehicles (Schedule G)				NET WORTH Total Assets (From Column B) less				
9. Other (Schedule H)				Total Liabilities (From Column D)				
TOTAL ASSETS				16. Contingent Liabilities (Schedule O)				
				Date of Statement:				
NOTE: Complete the finance	rial statements on pages 31	through 38 and copy the totals	in the appropriate space	Please provide the name, address and someone other than you.	phone number of the person completing t	his statement if it is completed by		
1101E. Complete the illiand		ow.	in the appropriate space	Name:				
				Address:				
				Phone:				

Virginia Lottery

Principal/Key Manager Permit Application Form

SCHEDULE "A" – CASH IN BANK

List below all bank accounts (checking, savings, time deposits, certificates of deposit, money market funds, etc.) foreign and domestic, maintained by you, your spouse, domestic partner, or dependent children. Identify with an asterisk (*) any check writing accounts held with brokerage houses, insurance companies, etc.

Name and Address of Institution	Name of Person (s) and Tax Identification Number(s) Appearing on Account	Account Number	Interest Rate (%)	General Nature of Account	Date of Balance	BALANCE
						\$

TOTAL CURRENT BALANCE (Enter this figure in item 1a, column B on page 30.)

	SCHEDULE "B" – LOANS, NOTES AND OTHER RECEIVABLES											
List below all loans	List below all loans, notes and other receivables held by you, your spouse or domestic partner, or dependent children.											
Check If Held by Spouse, domestic partner, or Dependent Child	Name and Address of Debtor	Interest Rate (%)	ORIGINAL LOAN AMOUNT	Original Date Of Loan/Note Receivable	Total Payments	Date Due	Nature of Advance and Nature of Security, If Any (Indicate If Unsecured)	CURRENT BALANCE				
			S					\$				
		TOTAL ORIGINAL LOAN AMOUNTS(S) (Enter this figure in item 2, column A on page 30.)					TOTAL CURRENT BALANCE (Enter this figure in item 2, column B on page 30.)					

SCHEDULE "C" -SECURITIES

Provide the information in the table below for all stocks, bonds, mutual funds, commodity accounts, options, warrants, etc., held or controlled by you, your spouse, domestic partner or dependent children in any jurisdiction. Whenever interest exists through a mutual fund or holding company, the individual stocks or bonds held by such mutual fund or holding company need not be listed; whenever such interest exists through a beneficial interest in a trust, the securities held in such trust shall be listed if you, your spouse, domestic partner or dependent children have knowledge of what securities are so held. INDICATE PUBLICLY TRADED SECURITIES BY AN ASTERISK (*).

Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner, or Dependent Child	Number of Securities or Contracts Held	Type of Security	Name of Issuing Company or Government Agency/Organization	Market Value at Time of Acquisition	DATE OF AND PRICE AT PURCHASE	% or Ownership if Greater Than 5%	Registered Owner	Date of Valuation	CURRENT MARKET VALUE
					\$				\$
					TOTAL PURCHASE PRICE (Enter this figure in item 3, column A on page 30.)				TOTAL CURRENT MARKET VALUE (Enter this figure in item 3, column B on page 30.)

SCHEDULE "D" - REAL ESTATE INTERESTS

Indicate below the location, size, general nature, acquisition date and other information requested regarding any real property in any jurisdiction in which any direct, indirect, vested or contingent interest is held by you, your spouse, domestic partner or dependent children, along with the names of all individuals or entities who share a direct, indirect, vested or contingent interest therein.

held by you, you	held by you, your spouse, domestic partner or dependent children, along with the names of all individuals or entities who share a direct, indirect, vested or contingent interest therein.										
Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Address Parcel/Lot Number	Lot Size/Stand No./Square Footage of Building	Type of Property	Date Acquired/Down Payment	Individuals or Entities Sharing Interest (Include % of Ownership for Each)	PURCHASE PRICE OF % OWNED	Monthly Rental Income, If Any	ESTIMATED MARKET VALUE OF % OWNED			
						\$		\$			
			TOTAL PURCHASE PRICE (Enter this figure in item 4, column A on page 30.)		TOTAL CURRENT MARKET VALUE (Enter this figure in item 4, column B on page 30.)						

Indicate below the i	SCHEDULE "E – CASH VALUE – LIFE INSURANCE ndicate below the information requested with regard to the cash value of all life insurance policies held by you, your spouse, domestic partner, or dependent children.										
Check If Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Date Purchased	Insurance Carrier Policy Number	Beneficiary(ies)	Face Value	Annual Premium Payments	CASH SURRENDER VALUE	Effective Date of Cash Surrender Value				
						s					
			TOTAL CASH SURRENDER VALUE (Enter this figure in item 5, column B on page 30.)								

	SCHEDULE "F" - CASH VALUE - PENSION/RETIREMENT FUNDS											
Indicate below the	Indicate below the information requested with regard to the cash value of all retirement/investment/pension funds* held by you or your spouse or domestic partner.											
Check if Held by Spouse or domestic partner	Type of Fund	Type of Securities Held and Account Number, If Any	Employer/ Institution	CUMULATIVE EMPLOYEE CONTRIBUTION	Cumulative Employer Distribution	CURRENT CASH VALUE	Effective Date of Cash Value					
				s		\$						
				TOTAL CUMULATIVE EMPLOYEE CONTRIBUTION (Enter this figure in item 6, column A on page 30.)		TOTAL CURRENT CASH VALUE (Enter this figure in item 6, column B on page 30.)						

^{*}If you are filing this application in the United States, the information is to include IRA, 401K and KEOGH plans.

Indicate below the	SCHEDULE "G" – VEHICLES Indicate below the information requested with regard to all vehicles owned or leased by you, your spouse, domestic partner, or dependent children.										
Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Type of Vehicle	Specify if Owned or Leased*	Date of Purchase/ Lease	Model Year	Make/Model of Vehicle	COST**	IF OWNED, CURRENT MARKET VALUE				
		S	\$								
payments over the	in this column the length of the leadlife of the lease.	TOTAL COST OF VEHICLES (Enter this figure in Item 8, column A on page 30.)	TOTAL CURRENT CASH VALUE (Enter this figure in item 8, column B on page 30.)								

SCHEDULE "H" - OTHER ASSETS

List below the information requested regarding all other assets, including any business investments in which any direct, indirect, vested or contingent is held by you, your spouse, domestic partner, or dependent children. Business interests should include, but not be limited to, joint ventures, partnerships, sole proprietorships, corporations and LLCs. Other assets should include, but not be limited to, art collections, coin collections, and antiques.

collections, coin collection Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Nature of Asset	Date of Acquisition	COST	% of Ownership Interest	Date Of Valuation	CURRENT MARKET VALUE
			9			
		,	TOTAL COST(S) OF OTHER ASSETS (Enter this figure in item 9, column A on page 30.)			TOTAL CURRENT MARKET VALUE OF OTHER ASSETS (Enter this figure in item 9, column B on page 30.)

Virginia Lottery

List below the in	SCHEDULE "I" – NOTES PAYABLE List below the information requested with regard to all notes payable for which you, your spouse, domestic partner or dependent children are obligated.										
Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Name and Address of Creditor	Account Number, If Any	Date Incurred	Due Date	Interest Rate (%)	Amount of Periodic Payment/Pay Period	ORIGINAL AMOUNT OF NOTE	Nature of Security, If Any	OUTSTANDING AMOUNT OF LIABILITY		
							S		\$		
TOTAL ORIGINAL AMOUNT OF NOTES PAYABLE (Enter this figure in item 10, Column C on page 30.)											

	SCHEDULE "J" – LOANS AND OTHER PAYABLES										
List below the in	List below the information requested with regard to all accounts payable (include lines of credit, installment loans, revolving charge accounts and any other accounts) for which you, your spouse, domestic partner or your dependent children are obligated.										
Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Name & Address of Creditor	Account Number, If Any	Date Opened or Incurred	Due Date	Interest Rate (%)	Nature of Account	ORIGINAL AMOUNT OF LIABILITY	Nature of Security, If Any	Total Payments	CURRENT AMOUNT OUTSTANDING	
							\$			\$	
)	TOTAL ORIGINAL AMOUNT OF LIABILITY (Enter this figure in item 11, column C on page 30.)			TOTAL AMOUNT OF OUTSTANDING LOANS AND OTHER PAYABLES (Enter this figure in item 11, column D on page 30.)				

SCHEDULE "K" – TAXES PAYABLE

List below the information requested with regard to all taxes payable for which you, your spouse, domestic partner, or dependent children are obligated. Only real estate and income taxes need to be included.

income taxes need t	to be included.				
Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Taxing Authority	Nature of Tax	DATE AND AMOUNT OF ORIGINAL OBLIGATION	Fines, Penalties and Interest If Any	TOTAL AMOUNT DUE
			«S		\$
			TOTAL ORIGINAL TAX OBLIGATION (Enter this figure in item 12, column C on page 30.)		TOTAL AMOUNT OF TAXES PAYABLE (Enter this figure in item 12, column D on page 30.)

SCHEDULE "L" – MORTGAGES OR LIENS PAYABLE ON REAL ESTATE

obligated.	information requested with	regard to all mortg	ages or liens du	ie and owing on real esta	te for which you,	your spouse, domestic parti	ner or depender	it children are
Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Name and Address of Mortgagee or Lien Holder	Account Number	Date Incurred	ORIGINAL AMOUNT OF LIABILITY	Description/ Address of Real Estate	Term of Mortgage/Interest Rate (%)	Amount of Periodic Payment/ Pay Period	CURRENT MORTGAGE BALANCE
				S				S
				TOTAL ORIGINAL MORTGAGES OR LIENS PAYABLE ON REAL ESTATE (Enter this figure in item 13, column C on page 30.)				TOTAL MORTGAGES OR LIENS PAYABLE ON REAL ESTATE (Enter this figure in item 13, column D on page 30.)

SCHEDULE "M" – LOANS AGAINST INSURANCE / PENSION PLANS List below the information requested with regard to all loans against life insurance policies, pension plans, etc., taken by you, your spouse, domestic partner or dependent children.							
Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Insurance Carrier/ Pension Plan	Purpose of Loan	ORIGINAL AMOUNT OF LOAN	Interest Rate (%)	Date of Loan	Periodic Payment Amount / Pay Period	CURRENT LOAN BALANCE
			s				\$
			TOTAL ORIGINAL LIABILITY INSURANCE/ PENSION LOANS (Enter this figure in item 14, Column C on page 30.)				TOTAL AMOUNT OUTSTANDING INSURANCE/PENSI ON LOANS (Enter this figure in item 14, column D on page 30.)

List below the	SCHEDULE "N" – ANY OTHER INDEBTEDNESS List below the information requested with regard to any other indebtedness for which you, your spouse, domestic partner or dependent children are obligated.						
Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Name and Address of Creditor	Interest Rate	Description of Liability, Type of	Due Date	Amount of Periodic Payment/ Pay Period	ORIGINAL AMOUNT OF LIABILITY	OUTSTANDING AMOUNT OF INDEBTEDNESS
						\$	S
		TOTAL ORIGINAL AMOUNT OTHER INDEBTEDNESS (Enter this figure in item 15, column C on page 30.)	TOTAL AMOUNT OUTSTANDING OTHER INDEBTEDNESS (Enter this figure in item 15, column D on page 30.)				

T: 41 1 41	SCHEDULE "O" – CONTINGENT LIABILITIES List below the information requested with regard to all contingent liabilities for which you, your spouse, domestic partner or dependent children are obligated.						
Check if Held by Spouse, domestic partner or Dependent Child	Name and Address of Contingent Creditor	Date Incurred	Account Number		Description of Obligation Including Nature of Security, If Any	ORIGINAL AMOUNT OF	CURRENT AMOUNT OF CONTINGENT OBLIGATION
						\$	\$
				17		TOTAL ORIGINAL CONTINGENT LIABILITIES (Enter this figure in item 16, column C on page 30.)	TOTAL AMOUNT OF OUTSTANDING CONTINGENT LIABILITIES (Enter this figure in item 16, column D on page 30.)

Exhibit 11 Miscellaneous Questions						
1. Is Applicant currently in default	on the payment of a	ıy stude	nt loan?			☐ YES ☐ NO
If "YES", complete the following ch	art:					
Name of Creditor:						
Address of Creditor:	City:	1	Count	•	State:	Zip:
Account/Loan Number:	Outsta	nding A	nount of L	hability:		
2. Is Applicant currently delinquent federal taxes, penalties and/or interc	est, excluding items i				payment of a	iny local, state or YES NO
If "YES", complete the following ch	art:					
Name of Taxing Authority:					4	
Address of Taxing Authority:	City:	C	ounty:	State:		Zip:
Outstanding Amount of Liability:						
3. Has your gaming/gambling related operation license, permit, certification, registration, finding of suitability, qualification or other authorization ever been subject to any specific regulatory enforcement action in any jurisdiction? YES NO If "YES", complete the following chart:						
Name of Licensing Authority:						License Number:
Address of Licensing Authority:	City:			County:	State:	Zip:
Details of regulatory action:						
4. Does the Applicant have any pers Lottery, the Virginia State Police or ☐ YES ☐ NO					or employee	of the Virginia
If "YES", provide the following inforelationship.	ormation about the i	ndividua	l with who	om you have a p	ersonal or b	usiness
Name:		Emple				
Address:	City:		County:		State:	Zip:
Details of relationship with Applicant:						
5. Has the Applicant ever received remuneration in cash, goods, or services of any kind, directly or indirectly, from any						
person in connection with any casino or gaming/gambling related operation, including any referral, finder's or consulting fee? (Exclude employment)						
If "YES", complete the following chart:						
Name of Persons involved:						
Address of Person involved:	City:		County:		State:	Zip:
Dates received:		Amou	nt(s)			•

Virginia Lottery	Principal/Key Manager Permit Application
Reasons for remuner	ation:
(Answer	Exhibit 12 Illegal Use of Controlled Dangerous Substances; Use of Alcohol in the Workplace; Problem Gambling all questions and provide information to any question you answer If "YES").
1. Do you currently If yes, please explain	engage in the illegal use of drugs, or have you ever been arrested for such use? YES NO n below.
	I that adversely affects job performance or conduct maybe the basis for discipline of licensee and the usion of a license. Does this present a problem for you? YES NO
	Isive gambler, or have you ever been voluntarily or involuntarily excluded from any gaming facility? YES NO In listing the jurisdiction, if applicable.
Item#	Detailed Explanation (dates, jurisdictions, etc., as applicable for full explanation)
	* If necessary, copy Exhibit and attach to application
	The state of the s

Exhibit 13 References

Provide the name, address, etc., of three (3) references. Each reference must be at least 18 years of age, have known you for at least one year, and can attest to your good character and reputation. Family members may not be listed as a reference. For the purpose of this form "family member" means spouse, domestic partner, parent, grandparent, child, grandchild, sibling, aunt, uncle, niece, nephew, mother-in-law, father-in-law, daughter-in-law, son-in-law, sister-in-law and brother-in-law, or any other individual related by blood, marriage, or adoption.

Vir	σiı	าเ่ล	La	itte	rv
4 11	611	114		,,,,	~I Y

Principal/Key Manager Permit Application

Reference # 1 Information					
Reference Name: Last		First	Middle		Suffix (i.e. Jr., Sr.)
Reference Email Addres	SS:				
Reference Home Address	SS				
City		State			Postal Code
Occupation		Home Phone #	C	Cell Phone 7	#
Years Known	Explain Relationship (e	x: friend, neighbor, co-work	ker, etc.)		
		Reference # 2 Information	n		
Reference Name: Last		First	Middle		Suffix (i.e. Jr., Sr.)
Reference Email Address	SS:				
Reference Home Address	SS				
City		State	7		Postal Code
Occupation		Home Phone #	Cell Phone #		
Years Known	Explain Relationship (e	x: friend, neighbor, co-wor	ker, etc.)		
		Reference #3 Information			
Reference Name: Last		First	Middle		Suffix (i.e. Jr., Sr.)
Reference Email Address:					
Reference Home Address					
City		State			Postal Code
Occupation		Home Phone #		Cell Phone 7	#
Years Known	Explain Relationship (e	x: friend, neighbor, co-wor	ker, etc.)		

Exhibit 14 Federal, State and Foreign Tax Returns						
	Applicant Tax Histor	ry				
Year of Last Federal Tax Return Filed		Period Covered				
Year of Last State Tax Return Filed	Period Covered	State of Filing				
	e last five (5) years. If you and	IRS form filed with or concerning that tax return your spouse or domestic partner did not file joint your spouse's or partner's tax returns.				
1. Have your tax returns ever been aud	lited or adjusted?	☐ YES ☐ NO				
If "YES", for which tax year did it occu	ar and describe the outcome.					
2. Have you ever failed to file a federal,	state or foreign tax return?	☐ YES ☐ NO				
If "YES", for which tax year did it occu	ar and describe the reason for y	our failure to file.				
3. Have you or your spouse ever filed a in the last five (5) years?	ny type of tax return or the equ	ivalent in a jurisdiction outside the United States YES NO				
If "YES", provide the information requested below. Attach a copy of each tax return filed; include all documentation required by the jurisdiction's tax authority.						
Jurisdiction where Filed Tax Year Amount of Tax						

Principal/Key Manager Permit Application

EXHIBIT 15 Authorization for Release of Information					
TO:					
(To be completed by the	Department)				
FROM:					
(Printed Name o	f Applicant)				
I am an applicant for a Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit in	the Commonwealth of Virginia.				
the Department to collect and evaluate information about the enti- consent to the Department, and persons authorized by the Depa application documents; (2) conduct a background investigation of the entity has provided to any other jurisdiction seeking a similar	The Department is required by law to conduct an investigation of an applicant for a Supplier Permit. That investigation requires the Department to collect and evaluate information about the entity that I represent. On behalf of the entity, I irrevocably give consent to the Department, and persons authorized by the Department, to: (1) verify all information provided in the license application documents; (2) conduct a background investigation of the entity; and to have access to any and all information that the entity has provided to any other jurisdiction seeking a similar license in that jurisdiction, as well as the information obtained by that other jurisdiction during the course of any investigation that it may have conducted about the entity.				
By executing this Authorization, I authorize any of the following entities to release to the Department any and all information about the entity that the Department requests: local, State or federal government unit; commercial or business enterprise; non-profit entity; individual; or any other public or private entity. The requested information may be released in written, verbal, electronic, or any other form.					
With respect to any claims or liability arising from the release of the requested information to the Department, on behalf of the entity, I expressly waive, release, discharge and forever hold harmless and agree to indemnify, the unit, entity, or individual that releases information to the Department under the authority of this Authorization. Photo, facsimile, or electronic copy of this signed and dated Authorization shall be equally effective as an original.					
Signature of Individual Completing Form	Date				
	*				
D. 1. 131	mu.				
Printed Name	Title				
NOTARY PI	J BLIC				
he undersigned, a Notary Public in and for the County of	, in the State of				
, certifies that the above-named i	ndividual appeared in person, and before me, either known				
ome or satisfactorily proven to be the individual whose name subsc	ribed to the within instrument and signed the Authorization				
ndNotification.					
This	d to which witness my hand and seal.				
_	Notary Public				
Stamp or Seal	Printed Name				
Му со	mmission expires				

EXHIBIT 16 Affidavit of Individual Applicant

I, ______(printed name) am an applicant for a Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit in the Commonwealth of Virginia. I have read, and understand, every page of this Application.

To the best of my knowledge, information, and belief, the information that I have provided on, or attached to, this Form is accurate, complete, and not misleading. I understand that any misrepresentation or omission may lead to the delay or denial of my application for a Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit and may subject me to civil or criminal liability. I also understand that providing the Department with false or misleading information is grounds for the Department to reject the application, or to suspend or revoke a license. I also understand that if I am issued a license, I have an ongoing obligation to comply with all licensing requirements and to promptly notify the Department if any information that I provided to the Department changes.

By a separate Authorization for Release of Information, I am authorizing any entity or individual that has information about me to release that information to the Department, its employees, agents, and vendors (collectively, "the Department"), for purposes of its investigation of the application for a casino permit.

I expressly waive, release, discharge, and forever hold harmless and agree to indemnify, the Department, the Commonwealth of Virginia, and their employees, agents, and representatives, from liability for any and all claims or legal action arising from any actions that the Department or the Commonwealth Virginia may take related to the collection of information from the any individual or person and the use of that information in connection with investigating and processing the application for a Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit.

Signature of Individual Completing Form	Date	
Printed Name	Title	
N	OTARY PUBLIC	
The undersigned, a Notary Public in and for the Count, certifies that the a	y of, in the State of bove-named individual appeared in person, and before me, either know	vn
tome or satisfactorily proven to be the individual who	se name subscribed to the within instrument and signed the Authorization	on
andNotification.		
Thisday of	, 20, and to which witness my hand and seal.	
	Notary Public	
Stamp or Seal	Printed Name	
	My commission expires	

EXHIBIT 17 Acknowledgement and Disclosure

I understand and acknowledge with my initials and signature the following:

The Department, through its employees, agents and vendors, is required by law to conduct a background investigation of each applicant for a permit. Each applicant must prove by clear and convincing evidence that he/she is suitable and qualified for the license.

I am applying for a Virginia Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit. I cannot be employed in a job that requires this license unless the Department finds that I meet the legal requirements for licensure. I am required to submit correct and accurate information, and Iam prohibited from submitting false or misleading information, to the Department. Failure to disclose any required information will be considered when assessing my character, honesty and integrity, and may disqualify me.

During the investigation, the Department is required to collect and evaluate various kinds of information or reports to determine if an applicant meets the eligibility requirements for licensure. The background investigation will include, but not be limited to, information or reports about my: character; general reputation; personal characteristics, including my honesty and integrity; credit worthiness; criminal record, record of involvement with law enforcement agencies, as specified in the application, or record of involvement with civil litigation. I have the right to request a complete and accurate disclosure of the nature and scope of the investigation and a copy of a summary of my rights under federal credit reporting law.

I have a continuing obligation for the entire period I am licensed to inform the Department if any information I submit on my application changes, to include, but not limited to, contact information (physical/email addresses and phone numbers); name changes; arrests, charges, or convictions for any offense; or the inability to maintain my credit stability.

I am requesting that the Department, through its employees, agents or vendors, obtain this information about me to evaluate my eligibility for a Principal/Key Manager Supplier Permit. I acknowledge that this disclosure and authorization remains in effect during the time my application is pending and during the time of any casino permit that I may be granted.

Signature of Individual Completing Form	Date	
Printed Name	Title	
NOT.	'ARY PUBLIC	
The undersigned, a Notary Public in and for the County of_	, in the State of	
, certifies that the above	re-named individual appeared in person, and before me, either known	1
tome or satisfactorily proven to be the individual whose na	ame subscribed to the within instrument and signed the Authorization	1
andNotification.		
Thisday of	20, and to which witness my hand and seal.	
·	Notary Public	
Stamp or Seal	Printed Name	
	My commission expires , 20	

Exhibit 18 Military Records Form

Instructions for completing SF 180, Request Pertaining to Military Records

1. If you served in the U.S. Military, complete, sign and date the SF 180, Request Pertaining to Military Records. The form can be found at https://www.archives.gov/files/research/order/standard-form-180.pdf

Include the following information in the appropriate space:

Section I – Information Needed to Locate Records

• Complete all blanks and answer all questions.

Section II – Information and/or Documents Requested

- <u>Item 1</u> Check the box DD Form 214 or equivalent. Do not check the box requesting a DELETED Report of Separation for the years you indicated in Dates of Service of Section I, Item 5.
- <u>Check the "Other" box and</u> insert the phrase "Info related to military court martial or other charges."
- <u>Item 2 Purpose- Check the "Other" box</u> Insert the phrase "This information is necessary in order for the Virginia Lottery to complete my background investigation."

Section III - Return Address and Signature

- <u>Item 1</u> State your name.
- <u>Item 2-</u> Check the box that you are the Service Member or Veteran identified in 1 above
- Item 3 -Send Information and documents to:

Nathan Warfield

Director of Licensing and Investigations

Virginia Lottery

600 East Main Street

Richmond, VA 23219

- Item 4 Complete and sign with your information
- 2. Submit the form to the appropriate Processing Center and submit a copy of the form to your Account Representative for uploading into the gaming system.

Principal/Key Manager Permit Application

Exhibit 19 - REQUIRED DOCUMENTS

All documentation / information provided is confidential and will become the property of the Virginia Lottery. No document will be returned so please make certain you retain the original document unless otherwise specified. 1. Copy of your Birth Certificate: Attached Not Applicable Copy of your Social Security card: Attached Not Applicable 2. Copy of your Naturalization Certificate (ifapplicable): ☐ Attached ☐ Not Applicable Copy (front & back) of your Permanent Resident Card, Work Visa (H1B, H2B, TN1 etc.) (if applicable): Attached Not Applicable Copy of your Passport (if applicable): Attached Not Applicable 5. 6. Copy (front & back) of your Driver's License or State ID card: Attached Not Applicable 7. Official copy of your Driving Record(s) from any State in which you were licensed: Attached Not Applicable 8. Copy of your High School Diploma, an official High School transcript, or copy of your G.E.D. certificate: Attached Not Applicable Certified copy of college transcripts from all colleges and universities where you have attended. Transcripts must be received

J.	Certified copy of college transcripts from all colleges and universities when	re you have attended. Transcripts must be received
	directly from the Institution(s). Transcripts can be mailed to: Virginia Lottery,	Licensing and Investigations Division, 600 East Mair
	Street, Richmond, VA 23219 or emailed to gaminglicensing@valottery.com	
	(Original document, mail or email only)	Attached Not Applicable

10. Copy of your military DD214 or National Guard NGB 22 (if applicable):

11.	Request for Military Re	cords, Form 180,	completed & signed (if application	able) (Original document, mail on	ly)
				☐ Attached	Not Applicable

12. Copy of any professional license(s) held and documents relative to any sanctions:

13. Copy of any gaming licenses you hold now or have held in the past and documents relative to any sanctions, fines or suspension:

Attached Not Applicable

14. Copy of registration for any vehicles, aircraft, or boats:

15. Copy of each tax return (Federal, State & Local), each Internal Revenue Service form filed with or concerning that tax return and all Internal Revenue Service schedules filed by you in the last five (5) years. If you and your spouse did not file joint returns at any time in the last five (5) years. please provide and attach your spouses' tax returns:

the last five (5) years, **please provide and attach your spouses' tax returns**:

Attached Not Applicable

16. Letter from each bank on their stationary relative to attesting to all accounts you have signatory authority:

17. Copy of the last bank statement on all bank accounts for which you have signatory authority listed on the net worth statement, schedule (A), and the last brokerage statement for all securities listed on the net worth statement, schedule (C). (We reserve the right to examine

all cancelled checks for an approximate two (2) year period for a selected time frame, if necessary):

(Original document, mail only)

) /	
Attached	Not Applicable

☐ Attached ☐ Not Applicable

18. Copy of any Notes Receivable (including receivables in the name of a corporation in which you have over a 5% interest) listed on your net worth statement, schedule (B): 19. Copies of mortgage statements for the last three (3) months. Documents and settlement sheets for all real estate properties in which you have an interest. Documentation supporting the fair market value of all real estate listed on the net worth statement, schedule (I): 20. Copy of any Life Insurance Policies that have a cash value and the name(s) of all beneficiaries, reference schedule (E) on the net worth statement: 21. Copy of the last statement relative to all retirement/investment/pension funds including, but not limited to, 401K ratirement programs listed on the net worth statement, schedule (F): 22. Copy of any documents indicating ownership of any assets not listed above, such as ownership documents for aircraft, weblides or boats listed on the net worth statement, schedule (G& H): 23. Copy of any Notes, Loans, or Taxes Payable (including payables in the name of a corporation in which you have over a 5% interest) listed on your net worth statement, schedules (I), (J), (K), (M) or (N): 24. Copy of any Notes, Loans, or Taxes Payable (including payables in the name of a corporation in which you have over a 5% interest) listed on your net worth statement, schedules (D): 25. Copy of any documents relative to any Contingent Liabilities listed on the net worth statement, schedule(D): 26. Documentation (i.e. partnership papers, stock registry-stock certificates) of any company you currently hold 5%. 27. Copy of any documents indicating any other indebtedness not listed above; 28. Copy of any documents indicating any other indebtedness not listed above; 29. One or two paragraph summary of all litigation during the past fifteen years, which should include, docket number, court information regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status (Pending.) 29. Attached 20. Not Applicable	Vir	ginia Lottery	Principal Employee License	Application Form #1002
you have an interest. Documentation supporting the fair market value of all real estate listed on the net worth statement, schedule (D), and outstanding amounts owed on mortgages and lien amounts on real estate listed on the net worth statement, schedule (L): Attached Not Applicable	18.	, , ,		
21. Copy of the last statement relative to all retirement/investment/pension funds including, but not limited to, 401K retirement programs listed on the net worth statement, schedule (F): 22. Copy of any documents indicating ownership of any assets not listed above, such as ownership documents for aircraft, vehicles or boats listed on the net worth statement, schedule (G& H): 23. Copy of any Notes, Loans, or Taxes Payable (including payables in the name of a corporation in which you have over a 5% interest) listed on your net worth statement, schedules (I), (J), (K), (M) or (N): 24. Copy of any documents relative to any Contingent Liabilities listed on the net worth statement, schedule(O): 25. Copy of last three (3) months Credit Card Statement(s): 26. Documentation (i.e. partnership papers, stock registry-stock certificates) of any company you currently hold 5%: 27. Copy of any documents indicating any other indebtedness not listed above: 28. Copy of any liens, judgments or taxes payable under your name: 29. One or two paragraph summary of all litigation during the past fifteen years, which should include, docket number, court information regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status if pending:	19.	you have an interest. Documentation supporting the fair market value	of all real estate listed on the net wo al estate listed on the net worth sta	orth statement, schedule (D), tement, schedule(L):
Attached Not Applicable	20.	• • • •		
23. Copy of any Notes, Loans, or Taxes Payable (including payables in the name of a corporation in which you have over a 5% interest) listed on your net worth statement, schedules (I), (J), (K), (M) or (N): Attached Not Applicable 24. Copy of any documents relative to any Contingent Liabilities listed on the net worth statement, schedule(O): Attached Not Applicable 25. Copy of last three (3) months Credit Card Statement(s): Attached Not Applicable 26. Documentation (i.e. partnership papers, stock registry-stock certificates) of any company you currently hold 5%: Attached Not Applicable 27. Copy of any documents indicating any other indebtedness not listed above: Attached Not Applicable 28. Copy of any liens, judgments or taxes payable under your name: Attached Not Applicable 29. One or two paragraph summary of all litigation during the past fifteen years, which should include, docket number, court information regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status if pending:	21.			
listed on your net worth statement, schedules (I), (J), (K), (M) or (N): Copy of any documents relative to any Contingent Liabilities listed on the net worth statement, schedule(O): Attached Not Applicable Copy of last three (3) months Credit Card Statement(s): Copy of last three (3) months Credit Card Statement(s): Copy of last three (3) months Credit Card Statement(s): Attached Not Applicable Copy of any documentation (i.e. partnership papers, stock registry-stock certificates) of any company you currently hold 5%: Attached Not Applicable Copy of any documents indicating any other indebtedness not listed above: Attached Not Applicable Copy of any liens, judgments or taxes payable under your name: Attached Not Applicable One or two paragraph summary of all litigation during the past fifteen years, which should include, docket number, court information regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status if pending:	22.			
Attached Not Applicable 25. Copy of last three (3) months Credit Card Statement(s): Attached Not Applicable 26. Documentation (i.e. partnership papers, stock registry-stock certificates) of any company you currently hold 5%: Attached Not Applicable 27. Copy of any documents indicating any other indebtedness not listed above: Attached Not Applicable 28. Copy of any liens, judgments or taxes payable under your name: Attached Not Applicable 29. One or two paragraph summary of all litigation during the past fifteen years, which should include, docket number, court information regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status if pending:	23.			
 26. Documentation (i.e. partnership papers, stock registry-stock certificates) of any company you currently hold 5%: Attached Not Applicable 27. Copy of any documents indicating any other indebtedness not listed above: Attached Not Applicable 28. Copy of any liens, judgments or taxes payable under your name: Attached Not Applicable 29. One or two paragraph summary of all litigation during the past fifteen years, which should include, docket number, court information regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status if pending: 	24.	Copy of any documents relative to any Contingent Liabilities listed on		
 27. Copy of any documents indicating any other indebtedness not listed above: ☐ Attached ☐ Not Applicable 28. Copy of any liens, judgments or taxes payable under your name: ☐ Attached ☐ Not Applicable 29. One or two paragraph summary of all litigation during the past fifteen years, which should include, docket number, court information regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status if pending: 	25.	Copy of last three (3) months Credit Card Statement(s):	☐ Attached	Not Applicable
 28. Copy of any liens, judgments or taxes payable under your name: Attached Not Applicable 29. One or two paragraph summary of all litigation during the past fifteen years, which should include, docket number, court information regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status if pending: 	26.	Documentation (i.e. partnership papers, stock registry-stock certificate		
29. One or two paragraph summary of all litigation during the past fifteen years, which should include, docket number, court information regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status if pending:	27.	Copy of any documents indicating any other indebtedness not listed at	oove: Attached	Not Applicable
regarding the cause of action, named litigants, copy of complaint, disposition or current status if pending:	28.	Copy of any liens, judgments or taxes payable under your name:	☐ Attached	Not Applicable
	29.		osition or current status if pending:	